
IMPORTANCE OF KOHA

The Kindergarten Oral Health Assessment helps schools identify children suffering from
untreated dental problems which can lead to absences from school.  Children in pain due to
oral health issues can find it difficult to eat, concentrate and learn. 

Before your student enters Kindergarten, you will receive a KOHA form included within the
enrollment packet. Completing this form can improve dental resources for your community
and help connect your child to preventive dental care. 

Taking this important step today can help support your child's health and educational
future!

Kindergarten Oral Health 
Assessment (KOHA)

WHERE TO GET KOHA FORM
COMPLETED

For copies of KOHA from in multiple
languages, visit the California Dept. of
Education website.
To complete the form, connect with your
current dental provider.

California requires assessments must be
completed by licensed dental professionals. 

DURING COVID-19: MANY CONTRA COSTA 
 DENTAL CLINICS ARE OFFERING CONTINUED

SERVICES AT THIS TIME

Connect online at cchealth.org/dental
for a list of Community Dental Clinics within Contra Costa County

LEARN MORE AT CCHEALTH.ORG/DENTAL

IF YOU HAVE MEDI-CAL

Find participating dental providers.
Learn more about available dental benefits
for you and your family.

   Connect online at SmileCalifornia.org to

Help support your child's health and educational future!


